
Georgia is losing farmland faster than almost 
any other state. So what’s our answer? And with 
Morgan County facing a threshold—fall below 
75,000 acres of farmland and forestland, and 
the businesses that support agriculture here will 
start to vanish—what’s our plan? Permanent 
land protection? Farm-friendly zoning? Or 
maybe a blend of both, guided by solid data.

That data comes from the Critical Mass of 
Farmland Study and the Cost of Community 
Services Study. Together, these studies reveal 
something powerful: Morgan County urgently 
needs to preserve 20,000 acres of farmland to 
balance the development coming from every 
direction. And contrary to public opinion, 
farmland contributes 
far more in taxes than 
it costs in services, 
effectively subsidizing 
other land uses in the 
county.

With facts on our 
side, the Conservancy 
collaborated with the 
Morgan County Board 
of Commissioners to 
create Georgia’s third county-funded farmland 
protection program. This initiative allows local 
landowners to tap into millions in federal and 
state funding now available to buy conservation 
easements from farmers. The goal? To reach a 
critical mass of protected farmland that will 
secure the future of agriculture and the quality 
of life in our community.

For over 20 years, the Conservancy has worked 
tirelessly to protect natural, agricultural, and 
historic resources. We’ve been turning the 
flywheel—educating, protecting, educating, 
protecting—until today, with 6,000 acres 
secured in conservation easements and a well-
informed community, we stand on the verge of 

something transformative. Morgan County is 
ready to establish its own land trust.

The stakes are high, and it’s time for us to go 
further to accelerate the pace of conservation 
here. We can either meet this moment or be 
swept away by the sprawl that’s consuming rural 
America. We believe you agree that we can’t let 
Morgan County become just another statistic.

So, we’re stepping up. We’ve expanded our 
team (see page 3 to meet our new staff), we’re 
applying for Land Trust Accreditation, and 
we’re working with the County to purchase 
conservation easements from local farmers. All 
of this on the eve of our 25th anniversary.

Next year, as we 
celebrate 25 years, we’ll 
share 25 Ways to Engage 
in Conservation, host 
events, and protect 
even more land. 
Members will get early 
registration access to 
the events, so please 
consider renewing 
or joining us for the 

first time. Your annual dues will support the 
Conservancy’s mission to protect land forever. 
This year, might you consider increasing your 
support to multiply this impact?

There’s still time to keep Morgan County 
productive, wild, and beautiful. It’s going 
to take each of us, a touch of magic, and the 
commitment of the best little land trust in 
Georgia. Let’s do this thing together.

Sincerely, 

Christine Watts, Executive Director
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A land trust is a non-profit  501(c)3 
organization dedicated to protecting 
land by holding, monitoring, and 
defending conservation easements in 
perpetuity.  Landowners still own the 
land - the land trust simply enforces 
the easement restrictions to protect 
the land's conservation values.
The Conservancy was incorporated 
as a land trust and, for the last 20 
years, has been working alongside 
some of Georgia’s most respected 
easement holders to conserve land. 
We've helped landowners identify 
conservation priorities on their 
properties, determine how many 
building envelopes to retain, and 
connect with the experts—lawyers, 
appraisers, and land trusts—needed 
to establish easements. 
Acting as the landowner’s advocate, 
we didn’t initially see a need to 
reinvent the process of holding, 

monitoring, and defending easements.
But now, times are different. There is 
a growing demand for conservation 
easements, both donated and 
purchased, and our community’s trust 
in the Conservancy has led landowners 
to request that we hold their easements.
And for landowners to access 
the funding available for selling 
conservation easements (development 
rights) on their land, a land trust is 
required. With more funding now 
available for purchasing conservation 
easements, the Conservancy is 
committed to securing those dollars for 
Morgan County landowners, ensuring 
that our local landscapes are protected 
for generations to come.
Check out Morgan County's ag 
production rankings.  Your local 
conservancy is here to help protect this 
level of production for years to come.

Of GA’s 159 counties in 2022, Morgan County 
ranked 34th in Total Farmgate Value (a $500 
million agricultural industry in Morgan County 
alone), and was home to 4,655 ag-related jobs,  
Production output here outranks most counties 
in the state for these products:

•	 1st in Christmas Trees
•	 2nd in Horses – Boarding/Breeding/Training
•	 2nd in Field/Tree Nursery
•	 2nd in Silage
•	 3rd in Pork – Farrow to Finish
•	 3rd in Total Livestock
•	 3rd in Straw
•	 4th in Dairy
•	 4th in Greenhouse
•	 4th in Hay
•	 4th in Total Ornamental Horticulture
•	 4th in Quail
•	 4th in Turkey Hunting Leases
•	 6th in Beef Cows
•	 7th in Wheat
•	 8th in Miscellaneous Row and Forage Crops
•	 10th in Deer Hunting Leases
•	 14th in Turfgrass
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Community Outreach

Meet Senator Brian Strickland
Growing up in Henry County and being the son of one 
of the last row croppers in that county, Senator Strickland 
is intimately aware of the pressures on farmland and 
farmers in Metro Atlanta.  Since protecting Georgia's 
#1 industry, agriculture, is a priority, protecting the 
farmland that is the asset base of that industry is also a 
priority.
Sentaor Strickland has been super supportive over the 
last year of our efforts here in Morgan County to protect 
a critical mass of farmland.  The State's new Farmland 
Conservation Program is also important to him and will 
allow the state to leverage federal dollars to fund the 
protection of Georgia's most important farmland.

On October 3, Senator Strickland joined the Conservancy 
of a tour of Morgan County farms and met generations 
of farming families and county leadership to discuss 
how to protect Morgan County from losing too much 
farmland.
A big thank you goes out to Bill Kurtz (County 
Commission Chair), Ben Riden (Bostwick district 
Commissioner), Tricia and John Bostwick (Mayor of 
Bostwick), Lucy Ray (Morgan County Extension), 
and Victoria Prevatt (Conservancy's Director of 
Philanthropy), who met us for lunch at Morgan's 
own Market 83 for local beef hamburgers and great 
conversation.  It was a day to feel the momentum.

What is a Land Trust?
Organizational News



Growing Capacity

Christine Watts, Executive Director: 
I am honored to have worked with 
this organization for almost 25 years 
and am most proud of the board and 
their vision and governance, of the 
6,000 acres of permanently protected 
land, of our Endangered Properties 
Revolving Fund work, and of our Junior 

Conservancy. The breadth and depth of this organization's 
work has made a mark here by retaining farms and farm 
life; protecting streams, forests, and wildlife habitat; 
helping save and restore so many important historic places; 
and preserving some of those beautiful views you see as you 
drive the county roads.  But there is so much more to do 
to keep Morgan County Morgan County, and we need to 
grow to get it done. I hope you will enjoy meeting the rest 
of this amazing staff.  Come visit us at the Seedhouse.

Organizational News

Wynn Howard, Land Protection 
Specialist:  I am thrilled to be serving 
as Land Protection Specialist with the 
Madison-Morgan Conservancy, an 
organization dedicated to preserving 
the heritage and natural landscapes of 
my hometown. Being born and raised 
here, my deep-rooted connection 

to the community fosters my passion for safeguarding 
our county’s invaluable assets for future generations. My 
excitement also stems from the enriching experiences I 
gained during my tenure with the Junior Conservancy in 
2017-2018. I look forward to protecting and stewarding 
this beautiful county as I continue contributing actively to 
the Conservancy’s mission.  If you would like to explore 
permanent land protection of your property and its 
potential financial compensation, please contact me.
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In order to grow the Conservancy's land trust capacity, and in order to conduct the 200+ real estate transactions required to 
protect an additional 11,000 acres by 2030, the Conservancy's organizational capacity needs to expand.  In that vein, meet 
the growing Conservancy team - the best of the best for Morgan County.

Ashley Hawk, Business Administrator: 
I am a life-long resident of Morgan 
County, a graduate of Morgan 
County Highschool, and I earned 
my undergraduate degree from the 
University of West Georgia. Before I 
joined the Conservancy team as Business 
Administrator in August, I worked for 
the City of Madison for 11 years where 

I served in several capacities including Business Services 
Specialist and City Clerk. As business administrator for 
MMC  I now maintain the membership database, assist 
with financial duties, and coordinate the Land Trust 
Accreditation process.  My husband, Brad Hawk, and I 
reside in Morgan County with our children Peyton, Dylan, 
Mason and Kennedy. In my free time I enjoy playing 
tennis, date nights, time spent with friends, and a good 
concert!

Maryann Dartnell, Junior Conservancy 
Director: I am a 25-year resident of 
Morgan County, educator, avid vegetable 
gardener, environmental champion, and 
healthy lifestyle advocate.  I earned a BS 
in marine biology from the College of 
Charleston and an MEd in secondary 
science education from UGA.  For 17 

years, I shared my passion for science and the environment 
as a science teacher at MCHS and most recently worked 
as a Manager at the Georgia BioScience Training Center in 
Stanton Springs.  Since retiring last spring, I am enjoying 
a new grandbaby and spending more time with my family.  
During my first term on the Conservancy Board, I was 
tasked with helping create the Junior Conservancy program 
and have been involved ever since.  I am thrilled to be 
growing this program and working with these amazing 
students.

Victoria Prevatt, Director of 
Philanthropy: After years of working in 
the world of nonprofits, I noticed a need 
for accessible and affordable nonprofit 
guidance and counsel, specifically at the 
crossroads of fundraising, storytelling 
and board engagement.  I have been 
working with the Conservancy for about 
a year now and believe the growth I 

see happening here bodes well for the future of private 
land conservation in Georgia.  I am excited to help the 
Conservancy grow a culture of philanthropy to support this 
very important work for years to come.

Nancy Nolan Kuperberg, Event 
Planner: I grew up in Morgan County 
and now raise my family with my 
husband, Ken, in Madison. Our children, 
Samuel, Will, and Lady, are all pursuing 
their education and careers. After running 
No Regrets Events for over 20 years, I 
recently started Nolan Interiors. Now, 
as the new Conservancy event planner, I 

look forward to organizing events for our 25th anniversary.  
I see my role as a link between the organization and the 
community, and I am committed to fostering relationships 
and connecting with new people. 
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This past summer, the Malcom Family Farm voluntarily decided 
to permanently protect 100 acres of their farm to ensure the land 
remains in agriculture and does not succumb to future development 
pressure. Located just outside the Bostwick city limits, the 
Malcom Family Farm is made up of a total of 147.95 acres and 
has been owned 
and operated 
since the land 
was purchased 
in 1930. 
Today, the farm 
supports 100 
head of cattle 
and contains 
some of the 
most vital prime agricultural soil in the state. The soil on the 
farm is used to grow hay, which serves as a secondary food source 
for cattle when grass becomes scarce during the winter months. 
If selected and funded by NRCS, the conservation easement 
placed on the Malcom Family Farm will only remove 
development rights – the Malcom’s will continue to own the 
land.  The ACEP program will allow the family to continue 
farming as usual while ensuring the land stays in agriculture, 
securing a home and livelihood for future generations. 

ACEP-ALE - Malcom

Farmland Protection

ACEP-ALE - Hunter

Let's do it.  Really do it.  Actually protect a critical mass of 
farmland to retain Morgan County's agricultural industry.  Let's 
keep sprawl at bay.  Let's not have terrible traffic.  Let us and 
future generations enjoy this beautiful place and quality of life 
forever.  Some say it's impossible, but we know better.  And we're 
working to prove it.
The County Commissioners are committed, too.  They have 
recently created and funded Georgia's 3rd county-funded 
farmland protection program designed to leverage federal and 
state funding to purchase conservation easements (development 
rights) from farmers.
This program is a great way for farmers to sell development 

rights and still retain ownership of their land. Landowners can 
still farm, forest, hunt, fish, and enjoy the land.  They give up the 
right to subdivide and develop. For ca$h.
The Agricultural Conservation Easement Program, Agricultural 
Land Easement (ACEP-ALE), is a federal program that pays 
farmers for voluntarily giving up some of their development 
rights, which very well may be one of the keys to protecting 
Morgan County from the sprawl moving into Morgan County 
from every direction.
Join us in applauding the Board of Commissioners for taking 
this very important step and the Malcom and Hunter families for 
being the first ACEP applicants in Morgan County!

Following the Malcom Family Farm’s 
decision, the Hunter Farm began 
expressing interest in the ACEP 
program. The Hunter Farm is made 
up of 68.39 acres and resides in the 
northern part of Bostwick, adjacent 
to Jack’s Creek Farm, which is 
also permanently protected by a 
conservation easement. The Hunter 
Family decided to place all 68.39 
acres into conservation, ensuring that 

the farm will never be subdivided and will operate as a farm for 
years to come. The Hunter Farm currently has 29 head of cattle 
on the land and is growing hay. 
The owner of the Hunter Farm attended our most recent 
Land Stewardship Workshop Series back in February where 
we discussed all things ACEP. The ACEP program peaked the 
landowner’s interest, and it has now become a vital tool that he is 
using to protect the 68.39 acres that has been owned since 2002.
Success was achieved this year with the ACEP program here in 
Morgan County. If NRCS decides to select both projects, a total 
of 168.39 acres of open space and viable agricultural land will 
be permanently protected in our county and the landowners 
who voluntarily gave up their development rights will be 
compensated for doing so.

3rd County-Funded Farmland Protection Program in Georgia

What is ACEP-ALE?
The Agriculture Conservation Easement Program, Agriculture 
Land Easement (ACEP-ALE), is a voluntary program that pays 
farmers for voluntarily giving up some of their development 
rights by executing a conservation easement. 
The U.S. Farm Bill program is overseen by the United States 
Department of Agriculture (USDA) and administered by the 

Natural Resources Conservation Services (NRCS) with the 
purpose of paying farmers to protect their privately owned 
agricultural land from conversion to non-agricultural uses.  

The Conservancy has officially submitted its first two ACEP-
ALE projects for the fiscal year 2025!  If funded by NRCS next 
year, these easements will protect 168 acres of prime farmland.



Endangered Properties Revolving Fund Update
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☐	 I would like to contribute an additional: $_________________
         to the Endangered Properties Revolving Fund.
☐	 My Company has a matching gift program. Please send me information about 

matching gifts.
☐	 Please send me information about including the Madison-Morgan Conservancy 

in my will.
☐     I would like to volunteer.
Name(s) as it should appear on the Membership list:
___________________________________________________

Address: __________________________________________________

City:________________________  State:_______   Zip:____________

Phone 1:_____________________ Phone 2:______________________

Email 1:__________________________________________________        

Email 2:__________________________________________________

Join or Renew 
Your Membership Today! 

Madison-Morgan Conservancy
P.O. Box 752, Madison, GA 30650 

706-818-8046 | www.mmcGeorgia.org | info@mmcGeorgia.org
☐	 Daniel Morgan Society - $5,000+ 

(Watershed Donor Level)
☐	 Sustainer - $2,500+ 
	 (Watershed Donor Level)
☐	 Benefactor - $1,000+ 
	 (Watershed Donor Level) 

☐	 Supporter - $500 
☐	 Donor - $250
☐	 Preservationist - $100
☐	 Conservationist - $50
☐	 Naturalist - $25

It’s all about cash flow. If you would prefer 
to give monthly, it’s easy to do online. Just 
go to the Membership page on our website, 
www.mmcGeorgia.org/membership, click the 
“Monthly Membership” button, and fill in 
the monthly amount you’d like to contribute. 
Monthly giving is a win-win: 
•	 You can spread your contribution over 12 

months.
•	 Monthly membership income helps the 

Conservancy budget for the year.
Daniel Morgan Society $5,000+ | Monthly = $417

Sustainer $2,500+ | Monthly = $209

Benefactor $1,000+ | Monthly = $84

Supporter $500+ | Monthly = $42

Donor $250+ | Monthly = $21

Monthly Giving

Revolving Fund Making an Impact

Support Georgia's Newest Land Trust
Permanent land protection coupled with farm-friendly zoning is 
the only way to manage sprawl.  If you agree and want to help 
keep Morgan County productive, wild, and beautiful, you can 
support the Conservancy by joining, renewing your membership, 

or donating to the mission.  We will need all the help we can get 
and all the funding we can find to protect an additional 11,000 
acres by 2030.  It's a lofty goal, a stretch, and we are actively 
working toward it.  We would love your help!

In 2018, the Conservancy launched a capital campaign to raise 
funds for the Endangered Properties Revolving Fund.  Spurred 
to action by the need to save a few endangered historic buildings 
and thousands of acres of land at risk of 
subdivision, we raised $1 million to fund a 
buy-protect-sell revoving fund.
The Revolving Fund's first project was the 
Foster-Thomason-Miller House, a success 
by every measure.  The home is now fully 
restored, and the visibility of the project 
made a name for the organization locally and 
statewid.  Most important, the Conservancy 
fully revolved its investment into the next 
projects. 

In its first five years, the Revolving Fund saved three historic 
buildings and permanently protected 191 acres of farmland, 
forestland, wildlife habitat, and park/trail land.  In those first five 

years, the fund also grew 30% in total assets.
Today, the new owners of the most recent 
Revolving Fund project, the Fairplay School, 
are lovingly adapting the historic school 
into a residence, subject to our preservation 
agreement, which requires them to rebuild 
the belltower and restore the front and side 
facades.  Stay tuned for updates on the 
rehabilitation of one of Morgan County's last 
remaining historic schoolhouses.

Membership
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kathryn & joe cardwell
kimberly & sean 

carragher
**ellen carter

amy & scott carter
pam & charles t. cathey
natalie & george chase
hilda & james chilton

ann & eston clarke
sarah & joe coleman
sherri-aynn & brian 

collins
carla & carl colquett

lisa & charles conner
conrads family 

foundation
heather matesich 

cousins
cade cowan
missy craver
debbie crowe

martha curtis
julie davie

*diane davies
rita & lane dennard

**elissa detienne
*katie & greg devaney

*flossie & david dodge
*alice & art domby 

lisa douglas
sean dunlap
beth duvall
 terry embry

lee ann & brian emerson
sheree & terry evans
*denny & doug ewing 
holly & kelly farmer 

elizabeth & robert fears
emily & tom followill

penny foote
nicole & brandon forde

virginia payne & 
clarence foreman

erin & john garrett
karen & michael garrett

anonymous 
the 1772 foundation
beverly & bill abbott

emily willingham & 
dixon adair
claire adair

louise & reynolds allen 
meg & wyatt anderson

jeff andrise
kathryn & darren ash

valle & stan ashley 
*kathy bakane

candace carlson & 
kevin baker
sue baldwin 

mary & chad balicki
cindy & brian ball

*janet & bob 
beauchamp

lacy & rob beauchamp
laurie & mike becker

*hank bell
leona & tom benkoski 

mary bennett
david bentley

**lendley berry
berry's tree farm

cathy & richard best
roberta & ira block

*jane c. bostwick
barbara & glen 

bottomley 
rick boulis

**will boulware
*ruth & mike bracewell

elizabeth & james
branch

*lisa & christopher 
brandon

regina & wilson broach
cecille & paul brown          

sally & beryl budd
annie hunt & jerald 

"woody" burriss
 nancy a. bush

scott campbell

judy & bruce gilbert
vicki gillespie

dena & brad good
judy goodchild

deborah grainger
zeb grant designs

nancy greene
kay & michael halbert

mary mack hall 
deann & brett hallett
beth & charles haney

louise hannah
*family of lcdr albert 

harper
patsy harris

sarah baldwin harris 
& j.d. harris 
foundation

bonnie & stratton 
hicky

*marian hill
chris & foss hodges

 sally & arnold hoge
kebby & reg holden
holland & knight

*rena & george holt
anne horstman

lauren howie
ben hudson

linda & steve huggins
lori & duncan hume

annita & candler hunt
ashley & weyman hunt

*lyn & whitey hunt
deborah & jon hunter
*mary & john huntz

*anne symmes & 
stephen ives

jack’s creek farm
mary ann & richard 

jacob
*julie jenkins

karen & felton jenkins
traci & stewart johns 

crystal & ellis johnson

*margaret & kevin 
johnson

sylvia johnson
*drs. babs & hiram 

johnston
brittany & tobi johnston

jim jones 
kristin & bryan jones
dawn & shawn jones

judi perazzo & eric joyce
kathy & ed karpinski

**carson keener
stephanie & michael

keener
linda & chuck kimbell 

al kimsey, 
madison rentals

rachel & jason kinsaul
fred kitchens

monica & ken kocher 
dan belman & randy 

korando
bromley & mike 

kreikemeier
nancy & ken kuperberg

*susan & bill kurtz 
nancy clair laird
debi & william lamb

*chris lambert
*shandon & david land

*dr. don lane
nancy & george launius

melissa lentine
angelyn & ken lewis

dr. ken lewis
dr. charles & shea 

lindsey
kent lingerfelt

harris little
jennifer king lockridge

penny lyle
*shelley macmillan

madison-morgan 
chamber of commerce

jan & bill manos

June 2023 - June 2024
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kathy & chuck plumley
cherry & rick porter 

cindy & van price
beth & tim pridgen

steve & dean pringle
rebecca & rick rakoczy

erik & alicia ramfos
*dan rather

lucy ray,
morgan county 

extension
michael redwine

*jeanne & hunter reid
deneice & brad rice

dr. rose ann 
rigby-weaver, md
kate & j.p. roberts 

avery & ernie rogers, 
jean guill price 

nature conservancy 
caroline rolader

holly & chad roling
drs. terry blum & 

paul roman
*sharon & bill ross

heleena & michael roush
nan rowan
jane royal

 cay & tom ruggiere
catherine j. sasnett

*jodie & dick schmidt
kathie & dick schmidt

karen & craig 
schneeberger

elizabeth rockhill & 
simeon sergiadis

becky & tom sherwood
holly shreiner
*rick crown & 

richard simpson 
gail & john singleton

skalski law firm
julie & chris skelton

dave skillen
rhonda & rick smith

anna marett
michael martin

*mary & bob mccauley
terry tatum & jerry 

mccollum
carol & ricky mcginnis

wendell mcneal
*stacy & michael 

mcquaide
sissy & terry mcrae

mr. & mrs. pete mctier
barry mcwhirter,

mcwhirter investments
jill & kevin meeler

meta
**john metheny

*nancy & jack miles 
carolyn & ron milton

tommy mitcham
craig walters & 

chip moberly
betsy & sandy 

morehouse
morgan stanley 

foundation
cindy & bruce morrow

*katrina & floyd 
newton 

*becca & godfrey 
newton

mary newton
deanna & david nunn

sally & lee nunn
becky & john orr

**cameron palmer
**walt palmer

brenda & tommy 
parrish

vic & denise peeples
marilyn & irven penn

brooks "sonny" 
pennington iii

charlotte & keith pharr
diane & will pharr
lissa & garry phelps

chandler pike 

cindi fetch & 
preston snyder

julie & steve speyer
cindy & ronnie stapp

cindy & rick starling
*amelia steele

georgeana tamplin
debbie & wayne tamplin
johanna & bryan tate

kathy beeson & greg tate 
joan & larry taylor

**emily thomas
courtney & travis 

thomas 
*joyce thomas

*martha p. thurmond
debbie & dean tillery, 

nuart printers
mary & mike torino

lynn walker treadwell
*anne & robert trulock 

diane turner
*fin vason

*lee harper & 
wayne vason
susan vaughn

sue ellen & alan verner
*julie & dan vice

mimi vickers
betsy wagenhauser
**evelyn whitaker

jamie & philipp
von hanstein

ann marie walsh
frank walsh iii 

stevi & william wansley
*ellen warren 

waterfall foundation
watson-brown 

foundation
*christine & david 

watts
*katie & scott weber

charles weldon
ellen west

george h. west 
ted westlake

kathy & steve whitcomb
*clarence & kathy 

whiteside
karen & peter wibell

sally wickland 
lauren & jake wilcox
**brinkley williams

**iris williams
**lucy williams
**nell williams
carol & everett 

williams
jamie & james williams,

main street vet
jessica williams
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25th Anniversary Derby Day 
Saturday, May 3, 2025

Join us for "the party of the year" to support the 
protection of farms, forests, and front porches for future 

generations!  

Hosted this year by Dan Belman and Randy Korando 
at their beautifully restored historic Madison home, you 

won't want to miss this one! 

Early event registration will be available for 
members and sponsors.  

Want to sponsor?  Contact us today!

25 Ways to Engage in Conservation
Throughout Our 25th Year

Details to be announced in January 2025!

Join us for a hike, a book club, a film screening, a wild 
game supper, and other events 

to help us celebrate our 25th Anniversary!

________________

25th Anniversary 
Membership Supper

Date to be Determined

Something extra special may be happening! 
Early event registration will be available for 

members and sponsors. 
Want to sponsor?  Contact us today! 

Madison-Morgan Conservancy
P.O. Box 752
Madison, GA 30650

(706) 818-8046
www.mmcGeorgia.org
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Fall 2024

Need to Renew?  
Check Your 

Mailing Label:
The date printed above 

your name on the mailing 
label is the last date on 

which you paid your annual 
membership dues.  Please 
renew your membership 
annually to support the 

Conservancy’s work and to 
expand its land trust.

Save the Date
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